Sally Roberts

From: stuart tiekert <tiekerts@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 8:37 AM
To: Gail Koller

Cc: Jerry Barberio; Nora Lucas; TreeCom
Subject: Re: Detrimental Pruning

Again, an inventory would be vastly more helpful.

| urge you to work toward that end.

On Thursday, August 22, 2019, 8:35:04 AM EDT, Gail Koller <gail.koller18@gmail.com> wrote:
A list would be helpful. Thank you.

On Thu, Aug 22, 2019 at 8:32 AM stuart tiekert <tiekerts@yahoo.com> wrote:
Gail,

| don't have the address of this particular tree but is not the only one. | will try and create a list for
your September meeting.

| would suggest that this is another reason to do an inventory of all trees planted over the last 10
years.

Sincerely,

Stuart Tiekert

On Thursday, August 22, 2019, 7:22:57 AM EDT, Gail Koller <gail.koller18@gmail.com> wrote:

Stuart:
Please give us the address where this tree is located so we may follow up. Thank you.
Gail

On Thu, Aug 22, 2019 at 5:00 AM stuart tiekert <tiekerts@yahoo.com> wrote:
Dear Members of the Tree Committee,

Please see the attached photo of a pruned tree in the Village.
Please note the long stubs left.

The wounds will not heal properly and are detrimental to the tree.



Closer supervision to see that work is done properly is required to avoid this kind of damage to
Village property.

Sincerely,

Stuart Tiekert



